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Georgia Student Finance Commission Partners with Georgia Colleges and 
Universities to Waive College Application Fees in March 
 
March 2, 2022 
 
ATLANTA, GA  – The Georgia Student Finance Commission has partnered with the University 
System of Georgia (USG), the Technical College System of Georgia (TSCG), and Georgia Military 
College to provide college application fee waivers at select schools during the month of March. 
This is the second round of fee waivers for students in the 2022 academic year and builds upon 
the success of “No Fee November” in 2021.   
 
“Preparing for college takes a lot of dedication and work, and Marty and I are appreciative that 
the Georgia Student Finance Commission, the University System of Georgia, and the Technical 
College System of Georgia have joined together to support students in getting their applications 
submitted with this incentive,” said Governor Kemp. “As the parents of three daughters who 
have all pursued higher education, we know firsthand as a family what goes into college prep, 
and we will continue working to ensure our students and parents have every opportunity to 
succeed and pursue their education goals.” 
 
Twenty USG institutions, Georgia Military College, and all twenty-two TSCG institutions have 
offered to waive application fees for Georgia high school seniors between March 1st and March 
31st. Prospective TSCG students may use the code MARCH22 to waive the application fee at any 
TCSG college. Some USG schools automatically waive the fee in March, while others require a 
code to receive the waiver. The full list of participating schools and information on how to 
access the waiver may be found at https://www.gafutures.org/college-planning/apply-to-
college-initiative/march-2022-application-fee-waivers/. 
 
“While application fees may vary by institution, the cost savings to high school seniors taking 
advantage of these waivers can be significant. The Georgia Student Finance Commission 
applauds the efforts of our partner post-secondary institutions, and we have representatives 
ready to assist students with the application process, scholarship searches, and connections to 
resources,” said GSFC President Lynne Riley. 
 
For more information about March application fee waivers, available scholarships, and the 
application process, please visit GAfutures.org.  
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Press Contact: 
Hayley McCloud - Director of External Affairs 
Georgia Student Finance Commission  
media@gsfc.org 
(770) 724-9085 
 
 
About the Georgia Student Finance Commission: The Georgia Student Finance Commission (GSFC) is a companion 
student finance entity of the Georgia Student Finance Authority (GSFA) and Georgia Higher Education Assistance 
Corporation (GHEAC). Together, they administer nearly 20 state and lottery-funded scholarships, grants and 
service cancelable loans, including the nationally renowned HOPE programs. Founded in 1965, GSFC strives to 
ensure Georgians have an opportunity to access education beyond high school. GSFC also provides free financial 
aid and college planning counseling to K-12 students, parents, counselors, postsecondary institutions and 
community organizations across the state. To learn more about our programs and services or to find an Outreach 
Representative in your area, visit www.gsfc.org or gafutures.org, or call 1-800-505-GSFC (4732). 
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